Infrastructure Subcommittee Report
January 5, 2023 Library Commission Meeting

1. The subcommittee discussed plans to meet with Gabe Engeland and Sally Meadows for next steps
for Woodland Patio project.

A. We need to update the project proposal to include the benefits the patio will provide with respect
to programming and events that cannot currently be held at Woodland due to lack of space. What
programs Rose will provide this information.

B. In addition, after meeting with Jennifer Weeks about this issue, we will incorporate information she
provided in the report.

C. We will also make plans to meet with Cindy Hill, LALE president, to discuss how best to make a
proposal to LALE that it fund a feasibility study of this project. The study would provide a
professional vision of the space and an estimate of the costs.

2. We discussed gathering input regarding the infrastructure unmet needs/requirements of the Main
and Woodland Branch libraries.

A. Rose provided us with an overview of the budgeting process for the individual libraries and how
the district determines which requests will be granted.

B. We discussed formulating a question for the community about what services/resources/events
it would like to see at both Los Altos libraries and asking the Town Crier to use the question for its
Weekly Poll that it publicized a few issues ago.

C. We discussed asking the Library Commissioners for their ideas about what infrastructure
resources/facilities they would like to see at either branch.

Our next Infrastructure Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 18, at 4:00pm.



